
A joyous Christmas to 
you and your family! 

This beautiful image comes from an 
original chair in the foyer of Logan 
Brae House, donated by Thomas 

O’Loughlin ESQ KSC in 1909.  

Let us take the time over the 
holidays to celebrate all that is 

good.  

The Team at Rahamim Ecological 
Learning Centre would like to thank 

you for what you generously give 
our community.  

Mary-Ann Casanova rsj (Executive 
Director), Staff and Volunteers


